
Life and Work: January 15, 2023 
 

We gratefully accept the following donations to the Memorial Fund: 
* In Loving memory of Granddaughter Bethany Danielle Pike as I remember her 
birthday. Love Pop, Dave Hapgood. 
* In Loving memory of the late William L. Hollett from David and Dot Driscoll. 
* In Loving memory of the late William Hollett from Elsie and Max Squires. 
 
We accept the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
* In loving memory of Bas Jamieson from Lorna Jamieson 
 
Stewardship Committee is excited to announce it’s coming back!...  
Our “Friendship, Fellowship and Fun” Valentine’s Day party fundraiser will be held 
on Friday, February 10 with a concert, the dessert party with background music, the 
silent auction, and a door prize draw. Plus, the Mystery Wine Grab will return 
($15/cork). 
We gratefully request donations:  

• of new items; gift cards and activities and experiences for the auction. Call/text 
Robin Bartlett at (709) 682-3927 

• a variety of desserts, including diabetic and gluten-free.  
Call/text Karen Brown at (709) 689-7297  

• bottles of wine  
Call/text Paul Walsh: 690-2767 

 

Stay turned for ticket sales and other details! 
 
Have old glasses you no longer need? Reminder we have a Lions Club donation 
bin for old eye glasses that can be used to help others in need. The bin is located on 
the coffee table in the office area OR the glasses can be passed along to the ushers 
for placement in the bin. Please note this is for Glasses ONLY. They do not take the 
cases. 
Upcoming Wild Light Spiritual Oasis (Forest Church) Service:   
On January 21 at 3:00 pm, come to Susan's for a time of reflection and prayer. 
Depending on the weather, we will either go snowshoeing (please bring a pair if you 
can) or for a walk. Either way, we will reflect together on the power of creativity, 
concluding our reflection with a joint project as we create a sun mandala together. 
Dress for the weather and feel free to bring  
a friend.    
 
Men’s Club: The Men’s Club will meet as usual on Wednesday, January 18th at 
12:30PM for 1PM. All are welcome!  
 
Coastal Sounds CBS Community Choir: will resume Rehearsals on Tuesday 
January 17, at 7:30 P.M. at Topsail United Church. Come and Experience exciting 
music together. New Members welcomed, no Audition Required. For more 
information, please contact info@coastalsounds.ca 
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